
 
 

 

 

 

 

FOR TRAVEL TO/FROM THE USA. 
 

  

For passengers with reservations to/from the USA through May 31, 

2020 we will allow one free change without penalty. The travel 

date(s) and/or routing can be changed. The fare difference must 

be charged and travel must be completed by November 30, 2020. If 

travel is after November 30, 2020 the fare rules must be 

followed and the applicable penalty must be charged. We are not 

authorizing full refunds for voluntary cancellations. 

  

The one free change applies to domestic, regional etc. AR 

reservations when one is arriving in Argentina on another 

carrier, provided you can show us the ticket to/from the USA. 

  

The above also applies for travel to/from China, Italy, Spain, 

France, Germany and Israel. Check with Sales Support for 

additional details. 

  

A waiver code will be required. 

  

  

Subject to change. 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Reminder - for questions, problems, schedule changes etc. you should always 

contact SalesSupport@us.aerolineas.aero 1-800-333-5855. We are available MON-FRI 8:30 AM 

to 5:00 PM EST. The following people receive the emails sent to SalesSupport: Patricia, Ivan, 

Tony, Lourdes, Maruja, Silvana, Ricardo and Ana. 
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